
Hot Chocolate
Chats

AWM Student Chapter

2-3pm in K9509

Join us to talk about our experiences as women and
non-binary individuals in the mathematical sciences.
All students (undergraduate and graduate), postdocs,

faculty and staff are welcome!

October 17th

October 31th

November 14th

November 28th

December 12th*
(*3:30-4:30pm)

Contact: awm_student@sfu.ca


